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PACKER ORCHARDS

THE FARM PLACE
GREETINGS!

Thank you for choosing Packer Orchards as your field trip stop for this
year. We just need a little information before your trip to see us.

NUMBER OF ATTENDING:
STUDENTS:
PARENTS:

TEACHERS/AIDS:

When you arrive at Packer Orchards & Farm Place we ask that the bus pulls
to the front of the Red Barn. We ask to please keep the students on the bus
until a Packer Orchards team member is present. If a team member is not in

sight we ask that an adult come inside to inform us that you have arrived.

The students will then be allowed to get off of the bus and the team
member will get a total head count and pass out admission stickers. After
that we will do a greeting and lead your class to your designated area.

We will then show you what our self-guided tour stations look like and give
each class a map of the farm with where each station is. We will also be
suppling each class with a bucket of animal feed to feed our farm friends.
We will explain how to feed the goats and the importance of sanitizing your
hands afterwords.

If there are any questions during the trip we will be available inside the
building.
Just a few thing to remember while visiting us:
-No going barefoot (we know every little one loves going barefoot but it is
just a matter of safety so they don't hurt their little toes)
-This is a family farm so please treat it nicely!
-Treat our animals with respect (please do not taunt or feed the animals
with food that is not provided to you)
-Always remember to wash/sanitize your hands after contact with the
animals (they can carry diseases that are harmful to humans)
-Remember to clean up your area before leaving, there will be lots of
garbage receptacles around to throw away any garbage.

SINCERELY,

TAMMI PACKER
PHONE: 541.490.3684
EMAIL: PACKERORCHARDS@GMAIL.COM



